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September 16,2022

Dear Valued Customer:

Since the September 6th FDA Medical Device Safety Communication regarding certain Philips Masks
containing magnets, we have received many questions from our Supplier Partners and Patients

regarding the React Health Family of PAP Masks.

The Family of Masks that React Health distributes (Siesta Full Face Mask, Numa Full Face Mask,
Elara Full Face Mask, Siesta Nasal Mask, Viva Nasal Mask, Rio Il Nasal Pillows Mask) contain NO
MAGNETS in any portion of the mask (Headgear, Frame, Cushions). The masks are completely
Magnet-Free.

You can read the FDA’s full Safety Communication in the link below:

Certain Philips Respironics Masks for BIPAP, CPAP Machines Recalled Due to Safety Issue with
Magnets That May Affect Certain Medical Devices: FDA Safety Communication | FDA

Should you have any other questions regarding our PAP Masks, please do not hesitate to reach
out to your Sales Representative

Sincerely,

= (X
Tom Pontzius
President, Operations
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